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 AUGUST 2017 - Newsletter 
 

Three Sisters Group 
Box 7074 LEURA NSW 2780 

www.threesisterssocial.asn.au 

info@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

  bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

T: 02 8230 0889 (messages only) 

Committee 

President:   John Wilson 

Vice-president:  Richard Norris 

Secretary:  John Ingrouille 

Treasurer:  John Ingrouille (acting) 

Committee members: Patrick Lee, Michael McGurren, Ian McLean, 

Chris Mugdan, Neil Richards, Joseph van der Velden 

 

From the President 

 

Thirty eight members and friends enjoyed a glass or two of 

bubbly before sitting down to a sumptuous Christmas in July 

Dinner at the Chalet in Medlow Bath - another great night. 

Our luncheons at Wentworth Falls Bowling Club are back on 

track with 21 members and friends enjoying the new menu 

which now includes desert and coffee as well as pre luncheon 

biscuits and cheese all for just $20.00 and for a first we were 

graced with four Lady visitors which made a nice touch to the 

lunch great to see, so for once Ruth Green was not our sole 

female attendee. 

Coming up on August 8th is the Three Sisters Social Group’s 

AGM to be held at the Wentworth Falls Bowling Club with a 

special menu for the night which is free to members and $30.00 

for nonmembers. This is your chance to take part in choosing a 

new Committee for 2017/18 look forward to seeing you all there. 

Please note bookings are essential for catering purposes. 

Another coming event we are planning is to have a Summer 

Time Disco which we have not had in a long time. It is being 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Tuesday 8th August - Annual 

General Meeting 

Wentworth Falls Bowling 

Club, cnr Falls Road and 

Great Western Highway 

Join us at 7:00pm for our 

Annual General Meeting 

and Dinner. Dinner is free 

for current Members (or 

$30.00 for non-members 

and guests). Licensed 

premises - buy your drinks 

at the bar. 

Please book by Friday 4th 

August to 

bookings@threesisterssocial.

asn.au or book on line at 

http://www.threesisterssoci

al.asn.au/form/ 

Info 

 

http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/
mailto:info@threesisterssocial.asn.au
mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au
mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au?subject=Dinner%20and%20AGM%20at%20Wentworth%20Falls%20Bowling%20Club,Tuesday%208%20August%202017,%207:00pm
mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au?subject=Dinner%20and%20AGM%20at%20Wentworth%20Falls%20Bowling%20Club,Tuesday%208%20August%202017,%207:00pm
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/form/
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/form/
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/diary/#tag0808
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planned for Saturday 27th of January or Saturday 3rd of 

February. We would love to have your input and any 

suggestions you might have to make it another memorable 

night plus we would like to hear from any volunteers wishing to 

help set up for and help on the night. Look forward to hear from 

anyone interested in participating.  

And remember August 23rd will be our next luncheon at the 

Wentworth Falls Bowling Club. Hope to see you there. 

So good bye for now.      

Your president 

John Wilson                           

 

Membership renewal: 

We have sent out an email inviting members to renew their 

subscription to the club. Membership is the same as last year at 

$20.00 (and $15.00 for members holding a Commonwealth 

Government Pension Concession Card). 

Membership will allow you to: 

• Stand for committee and help run the club 

• Full voting rights at AGM and special meetings 

• Free meal at the AGM 

• Entry to the members Ball draw, but you must be present if 

your membership number is called. The prize is a free meal at 

the next Dinner or Luncheon for you and a friend (can be 

another member). The Ball draw is held at the Dinners and 

Luncheons. 

• The ‘Early bird’ price to the Annual Ball is valid up until 

30th April (if tickets remain). 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

CONT’D 

  

23rd August 

Monthly Luncheon at 

Wentworth Falls Bowling Club, 

cnr Falls Road and Great 

Western Highway 

Cost $20.00 - includes pre 

luncheon biscuits and cheese 

Please book by Monday 24th 

July to 

bookings@threesisterssocial.as

n.au or book on line at 

http://www.threesisterssocial.a

sn.au/form/ 

Info 

 

12th September -Rosewood 

Cottage Bar & Grill – 

Katoomba 

Join us for dinner at 7:00 pm at 

the Rosewood Cottage. 

Two courses served 

alternatively. BYOG. 

Please book by Friday 8 

September to bookings@thr

eesisterssocial.asn.au or 

book on line 

at http://www.threesistersso

cial.asn.au/form/ 

 

mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au?subject=Luncheon%20at%20Wentworth%20Falls%20Bowling%20Club,%20Wednesday%2023%20August%202017
mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au?subject=Luncheon%20at%20Wentworth%20Falls%20Bowling%20Club,%20Wednesday%2023%20August%202017
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/form/
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/form/
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/diary/#tag0823
mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au?subject=Dinner%20at%20Rosewood%20Cottege,%20Tuesday%2012%20September%202017,%207:00pm
mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au?subject=Dinner%20at%20Rosewood%20Cottege,%20Tuesday%2012%20September%202017,%207:00pm
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/form/
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/form/
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The organization needs a strong membership to help fund various 

activities so we invite you to join. 

Contact us for a membership form by post OR download one off 

our website. www.threesisterssocial.asn.au  

Event Reports 

Christmas in July Dinner 

Our Christmas in July at The Chalet attracted 38 members and 

guests. After a welcoming glass (or two) of champagne we 

enjoyed a traditional Christmas meal of Turkey and Ham with all 

the trimmings. Dessert of Chocolate with cinnamon Ice Cream 

followed. 

The members’ ball draw failed to go off as the member was not 

present. The lucky door prize was won by David Ham and the 

Raffle was won by John Wilson. 

 

    

UPCOMING EVENTS 

CONT’D 

 

27th September 

Monthly Luncheon at 

Wentworth Falls Bowling Club, 

cnr Falls Road and Great 

Western Highway 

Cost $20.00 - includes pre 

luncheon biscuits and 

cheese Please book by 

Monday 24th July to 

bookings@threesisterssocial.

asn.au or book on line at 

http://www.threesisterssocial.

asn.au/form/ 

http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/
mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au?subject=Luncheon%20at%20Wentworth%20Falls%20Bowling%20Club,%20Wednesday%2023%20August%202017
mailto:bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au?subject=Luncheon%20at%20Wentworth%20Falls%20Bowling%20Club,%20Wednesday%2023%20August%202017
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/form/
http://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/form/
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After the meal we were entertained with some songs sung by Patrick Lee with Robert Irons at the 

piano. 

 

July Luncheon 

21 Members and guests enjoyed our monthly; luncheon at the Wentworth Falls Bowling Club. The 

members’ ball draw failed to go off as the holder was not present. 
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Other notes 

Our Wednesday luncheons have slightly changed 

We still meet from 12:00 noon at the Wentworth Falls Bowling Club but the running of the restaurant 

has been taken over by the management and has resulted in cheaper meals. 

So after enjoying a cheese platter we then enjoy a main meal of either Rump Steak, Chicken 

Schnitzel; Beer battered fish; Vegetarian Lasagne or Fettuccine 

A desert selected from the display is included. 

This will be followed by Coffee or Tea 

Still for $20.00 per person. 

Monthly Newsletter 

Please send items of interest for inclusion in the newsletter to them - info@threesistersgroup.asn.au 

 

The Future 

Our aim is to increase the variety of activities to garner interest in our group and publicise activities 

of other local groups that may be of interest to our members. 

These will be announced in the newsletters in the months to come. 

Thanks for your continuing support. 

Regards, 

The Committee of the Three Sisters Social Club Inc. 

Nowell McLerie 

We have received this request for information on the passing of Nowell, if you can assist, please 

contact the writer direct. 

Dear Three Sisters Group! 

My name is Kevin Whitehead. I live in Spain and have been a friend of Nowell McLerie's for almost 

20 years. So it was a great shock to read your May Newsletter and discover that he had died over 

the Easter weekend. 

 

Nowell and I were in regular communication by email, he had visited me in Ibiza quite a few years 

ago and I had visited him many times both in Katoomba and Wentworth Falls. Yesterday I thought 

to myself that it had been awhile since I had sent him an 'update' and realised I had not had any 

news from him for awhile. I composed a long email to him and sent it but of course it immediately 

mailto:info@threesistersgroup.asn.au
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bounced back to me as recipient unknown. My heart sank with that returned email but thinking 

maybe I had got the email address wrong I tried using another address I had but once again it 

was immediately returned. As his name and its spelling is not that common I did a search and 

found your May Newsletter. 

 

So I was wondering if you could pass on my email address to any friends of Nowell's you may know 

of who could fill me with some information as to what happened? Was it his heart problem that 

carried him of? I know he had a good friend in 'Ralf' but although I have met him I have no 

contact details for him. 

 

Basically, any help you could give me would be much appreciated. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Kevin 

Kevinw172d@gmail.com 

 

mailto:Kevinw172d@gmail.com

